
Kimberly Marousek 

From: Traci Fletcher 

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2013 3:25 PM 

To: Kimberly Marousek; Rhys Kinler 
Subject: Fwd: re zoning for lots 13,14,15,16, Sq. 13, St. Rose Subdivision (9326 sq ft), 415 Oak 

Street, St. Rose 

Please see below for the retraction. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Randy Wegmann <rwegmann@cox.net> 

Date: August 1, 2013, 3:16:51 PM eDT 

To: <bwoodruff@stcharlesgov.net>, <twilson@stcharlesgov.net>, 

<cschexnaydre@stcharlesgov.net>, <phogan@stcharlesgov.net>, <tfletcher@stcharlesgov.net>, 

<cmfaucheux@stcharlesgov.net>, <wbenedetto@stcharlesgov.net>, 

<lcochran@stcharlesgov.net>, <jperrier@stcharlesgov.net> 

Subject: re zoning for lots 13,14,15,16, Sq. 13, St. Rose Subdivision (9326 sq ft), 415 Oak 

Street, St. Rose 


Dear Sirs, 

I apologize for any confusion that my previous letter caused . I misidentified the property in 
question. The property at 415 Oak Street has for some time been used for multiple 
families. There is probably not a rational way to rezone the property without permitting 
commercial leasing. But since this property has for at least 10-12 years including an ownership 
change been used as a multi family dwelling I retract my previous objections. Furthermore the 
comments regarding lack of upkeep were directed at a different property. 

Sincerely, 

Randy Wegmann, DVM 
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